Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
VHB
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, January 28, 2020, the meeting will be held as an open house, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. CT

PLACE: Warriors Hall, 201 Stillwell Avenue, Crestview

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The project involves design for a new interchange on Interstate 10 at County Road 4 (Antioch Road) in Okaloosa County. The intent of this project is to provide additional access to I-10 in conjunction with the planned Crestview Bypass, improving accessibility for the surrounding community with consideration of all modes of transportation. 
Maps, drawings and other information will be on display at the meeting. FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the project, answer questions, and receive comments.
For more project information you may visit nwflroads.com.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Dean Mitchell, P.E., Project Manager, at (850)536-8503 or via email at dmmitchell@hntb.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Dean Mitchell, P.E., Project Manager, at (850)415-9016 or via email at dmmitchell@hntb.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Dean Mitchell, P.E., Project Manager, at (850)536-8503 or via email at dmmitchell@hntb.com.
